
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 
 

Paul, the apostle, tells us that it is our 
eternal destiny to be conformed to the 
image of Christ (Romans 8:29; 2 
Corinthians 3:18).  All the spiritual 
disciplines point us to one thing – 
Christlikeness.  Mother Teresa perhaps 
said it best, “We must become holy, not 
because we want to feel holy, but because 
Christ must be able to live His life fully in 
us”.  Life in the church services and in the 
small groups is not designed to produce a 
finished product, but to “model” for each 
other the “process of transformation”.  We 
are called to live God’s love in a lost 
world.  But to live love, we must bear 
God’s likeness.    To reflect His character, 
we must have His character.  It is truth 
that is communicated in the context of a 
close and loving relationship that will be 
used by God to remold and renew the 
believer’s personality toward Christ.  For 
truth to have its transforming impact on 
the human personality, love is utterly 
essential!  “Lord, reduce me to love”. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott 
will be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for 
children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 
coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend.  
 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-

4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 

Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
Board Meeting – Tuesday, February 17th at 7:30 pm. 
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH – 7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact 
Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca for details. 
 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am 
- If your Thursday mornings are free and you would like to 
connect with other women, feel free to join us!  Childcare is 
provided. For info, contact Kristina at 
kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com 
 
Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 

Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact 
Jorge & Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on 
some new information, please take a moment to fill in a 
Valley Church Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes 
beside the exits. You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the 
chairs in front of you. 
 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your 
special moments with us by emailing us your 
favorite family photos to use in the bulletin.   
 
Your 2014 Income Tax  Receipts are ready to be picked up – 
They can be found in the Mail Centre.  
 
Your journey from mourning to joy – If you’ve lost someone 
close to you, please contact   Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca 
for information about our weekly GriefShare Support Group 
starting Saturday, February 28th at 10 am. 
 
Time to renew your membership…Note: It is necessary to 

renew your membership on a yearly basis by writing your 

signature beside your name on the list posted in the foyer – If 

you forgot to sign the list last year, your name will be missing 

and you will have to once again fill in an application form.  “Join 

the Family” application forms are available at the back for 

those seeking membership for the first time or for those who 

have let their membership lapse.  

Photos on front – Clockwise from top left…Roberta Andrus 
braving the weather on the sea to sky gondola; Canuck fans – 
Benny Hechanova and his grandsons, Caleb & Ethan Podmore; So 
nice to have a visit from Nigel & Eileen Banks last Sunday – Here’s 
a photo of Eileen with Mikayla, Tristan & Conor Baigent; Sam 
McLeod strumming his guitar; Brian & Manon Park…so glad to 
have them home from their cruise to Australia! 
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